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Calvin Laidler

From: Newhaven and Seaford Sailing Club <nssc@webcollect.org.uk>
Sent: 05 September 2025 16:13
To: Calvin Laidler
Subject: ddBart's Bash at Seaford
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Bart’s Bash 

 

Sunday 14th September 2025 

 

 

NSSC will be holding Bart’s Bash this year on Sunday 14th September. 

Bart’s Bash is the flagship fundraising and participation event for the Andrew Simpson 

Foundation (ASF). 

 

Andrew ‘Bart’ Simpson was an Olympic Gold and Silver medallist who tragically passed away 

in 2013. The first Bart’s Bash took place in 2014. Thousands of people from around the world 

came together to race in memory of Bart. The event was such a success it was awarded a 

Guinness World Record for the world’s largest sailing race. 

https://www.bartsbash.com/ for more information. 

 

We plan the first Seaford race on the 14th September to be the Bart’s Bash. We will report 

your results (unless you ask us not to) and also report the course length and wind 

strength. These are fed into one global leaderboard with adjustments made for individual class 

handicaps, the course lengths and wind speed. 
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There is no need to register individually as this will be handled when we report the 

results.However you are free to do so if you prefer. 

 

Last year’s results https://www.bartsbash.com/results 

Please consider donating to the ASF https://justgiving.com/campaign/bartsbash2025 

Hope to see you on the day! 
 
 
This email has been sent to you by WebCollect on behalf of Newhaven and Seaford Sailing Club. WebCollect is 
a software product for clubs, societies and small businesses. WebCollect is a trading name of Open Brackets 
Limited, registered number 04559247. Address: 2 Pye Lane, Wimborne, Dorset, BH21 1UN.  
 
If you do not wish to receive such emails please contact Newhaven and Seaford Sailing Club at 
membershipsecnssc@nssc.org.uk or reply to this email.  

 

 


